
TOGETHER IN 

CHRIST:  

AN ECUMENICAL 

STUDY 
 

Five neighboring congregations have joined together to host a five week 

study in Lent to commemorate the 500th anniversary of the Reformation. 

This free five week course offers opportunities for dialogue and to deepen 

relations between our Christian communities. To assist with food 

preparation, please register for each or all the sessions by signing up in any of 

the five congregations or by email at lutheranchurchofthecross@shaw.ca or 

by calling 250-477-6222.    

 

MARCH 8TH:  

GRACE LUTHERAN 

CHURCH  

1273 FORT STREET 

 

MARCH 15TH:  

KNOX 

PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH  

2964 RICHMOND RD 

 

MARCH 22ND:  

HOLY CROSS 

CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4049 GORDON HEAD RD 

 

Holy Cro 

MARCH 29TH:  

ST. LUKE’S 

ANGLICAN CHURCH 

3821 CEDAR HILL CROSS RD 

 

 

APRIL 5TH:  

LUTHERAN CHURCH 

OF THE CROSS 

3787 Cedar Hill RD 

 
 

AGENDA 

6:00pm: Welcome, blessing, 

soup supper 

6:45pm: Study and 

discussion 

8:30pm: Conclusion  

 


